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Comments: Washington has extremely poor alpine access compared to other developed regions. A project to

close an area for up to 10 years should do everything possible to maintain the already severely limited access we

have. The fact that we do not plow the PCT Kendall Katwalk Trailhead in winter for parking is embarrassing - this

is a no brainer. 

 

Please take these comments seriously and stop unnecessarily limited mountain access. It goes against our rights

as Americans! 


